PHONE 834

O [ l E ALLEGAN COUNTY BROADCASTERS, INC.

1580 KC STUDIOS AND OFFICES 233 HUBBARD ST.
ALLEGAN, MICHIGAN

DECEMBER 20,1958

DEAR MR.MORSS

This is to confirm your report of our signals as reported
by you in your letter of December 8th.

We want to thank you for your interest and consideration
in forwarding the report to us.

From the management and myself we wish you and yours a very

Cordially,
\ ﬂ 6?7///6

Robt L. Ritz C.Ee

merry Christmas and a Happy New Year,



